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Jennings, Tina

From: I

Sent: 21 November 2013 14:17

To: Planning

Subject: logged RE: 2013/6388/P - Kings College Court

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange

Categories: Orange Category
Dear Ms. Cairr,

There is no detailed plan for the VOID space which will be located on the 8th floor ceiling. We would be
grateful if you could please ask for it from the developer as it is a part of this project and a major concern for
the flats below. It has been rumoured that some machinery and air conditioning units will be installed there!

Also by blocking one major staircase from the 9th floor right above the void space, it would be a safety issue
in case of fire for the residents of 9th floor and above. Because if there is a fire in left side of the building
there will be no escape route from the other side. This was an issue 43 years ago and it is surprising that the
developer has blocked up one staircase in order to add to the floor plan of the new flats!

Please note all parking spaces are deeded and this will be a major issue when contractors start work and
they have to park all vehicles outside on the small road which will be a major concern in case of fire or
ambulance access.

Kind Regards,
Mrs. Moreton

28/11/2013



